MEMBERS NEWSLETTER NO 87
September 2000

Hi Everyone,

We had an excellent meeting last month with 19 people weeding as they walked. The Weston Cubs
& Scouts formed half the group and went to work with a will on “their” patch.

An early newsletter this month as we will be planting grasses on our Olympic site on Sunday 10th
September which is Green Up Day. We have sent notices to the papers so hope to have a few extra helpers.

Sunday 17th September is our proper meeting day when we will have another working walk, this time around
the planted area to the East of the large reservoir. I have been checking the plantings there and was pleasantly

surprised at the success rate.

Pauline and Gosta have gone on holiday to America and Sweden. David and | are going to the Grampians
next month. Would anyone be willing to organise the October Park Care meeting (Sunday 15th October 1.30pm).
October 8th to 15th is Weedbuster Week; I’'ll let you know what events are being planned later in the month, maybe

our group could weed on the 15th.

The next newsletter will be post Olympics and back to normal, thank goodness. Have a great month!

Statistics for August:

Hours On Ridge 494.45
Off Ridge 51.30
Total 546.15
Herbaceous weeds pulled or sprayed 21800
Woody weeds cut & sprayed or dug 184
Trees and shrubs planted 894
Herbaceous plants planted 60
Grasses planted 1420

Dates to Remember:

Sunday 10th Seprember Grass planting at Olympic site, Kathner St entrance 10 - 3pm
Sunday 17th September Darrel Place gate 1.30 - 4pm

Mondays, Fridays or weekends - phone to see where we are and join us.

Cheers

Bess
(62887536 / e-mail: dsledge@webone.com.au)




